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Celebrations and Pictures of  Wildcat Scholars and the Dedicated Staff  Who Serve Them



84

86

88

90

92

94

96

98

PreK K 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 6th 7th 8th 9th 10th 11th 12th

First Day of School to Friday, September 27, 2019
Elementary 95%

Middle-High 92%

PreK 97%

K 92%

1st 95%

2nd 97%

3rd 96%

4th 93%

5th 97%

6th 91%

7th 95%

8th 93%

9th 91%

10th 92%

11th 89%

12th 89%

Help encourage 11th & 12th

grade to rise back above 90%

AVERAGE DAILY ATTENDANCE



IMPACT AID

A team from Lapwai joined Lapwai School District

Superintendent, Dr. David M. Aiken, and School Board

Chair, Sonya Samuels-Allen, earlier this week to thank

Idaho’s Congressmen for their continued support of

Impact Aid.

Impact Aid is approximately 31% of the Lapwai School

District budget. 12 Idaho districts and over 14,000 Idaho

students rely on this critical federal funding. Dr. Aiken

also serves as the Idaho State Chair of the National

Association of Federally Impacted Schools and

represents all of the federally connected students and

districts in Idaho.

Plummer-Worley 368

Snake River 1,806

Blackfoot 3,792

Wilder 541

Mackay 241

Mountain Home 3,915

Mountain View 1,241

Kamiah 424

Lapwai 522

Marsing 853

Bruneau-Grand View 302

Chief Tahgee Elementary 

Academy Charter

86

Total Students 14,091

Impact Aid is the Federal Government’s reimbursement to school districts for the presence of nontaxable federal
property such as military installations, Indian lands, federal low-rent housing, national laboratories, and grasslands.
The presence of nontaxable property limits the ability of school districts to generate sufficient tax revenue to
support K-12 education. Nationwide this funding supports 1,200 school districts and 10 million students.



THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED 
SUPPORT OF IMPACT AID

Senator Risch Senator Crapo

Senator Risch serves on the 
Senate Impact Aid Coalition

Senator Crapo Co-Chairs the
Senate Impact Aid Coalition



THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED 
SUPPORT OF IMPACT AID

Representative Fulcher Representative Simpson

We met with Steve Ackerman, Legislative Analyst. 
We are hopeful Representative Fulcher will join the 

House Impact Aid Coalition.

We met with Katie Myers, Legislative Assistant. 
Representative Simpson serves on the 

House Impact Aid Coalition.



HELP US HOLD THE FEDERAL GOVERNMENT 
ACCOUNTABLE TO LAPWAI STUDENTS

Our Impact Aid allocation is based on the number of children who live on trust property as well as parents who
work on trust land.

Beginning in November parents will be requested to complete residency and employment surveys to ensure the
highest Lapwai School District allocation for Impact Aid. Your responses assist in holding the Federal Government
accountable to their promise of ensuring a fully funded and equitable education for our students.

Impact Aid is not fully funded by the United States Government. Your assistance in verification by completing the
needed forms will help us hold them accountable to provide this funding obligation to all Lapwai students.

Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential.

Impact Aid Video

https://youtu.be/wUSjV6hJ9e8
https://youtu.be/wUSjV6hJ9e8



